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The monstrous Ferris wheel planned for Camden market is an outrageous idea! 
I have lived near the market for 26 years and the tourist numbers are 
increasing every year with subsequent crime/traffic/ antisocial behaviour all 
rising with them. Out beautiful historic listed buildings deserve more respect! 
Why don’t hey dump in on one of the now useless HS2 sites?! 
Alison Charlton 
10, 205 Arlington rd 
NW17HD 
 
 


